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I am aware there is a county ordinance that prohibits people from parking their
 cars backed into parking spaces. There is no essential law enforcement purpose
 for that prohibition and I have no objection to that ordinance being rescinded.
      
 
 
Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office
10750 Ulmerton Road
P.O. Drawer 2500
Largo, Florida 33779
Telephone:  727-582-6206
e-mail: rgualtieri@pcsonet.com
 

 
"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas"
 

mailto:rgualtieri@pcsonet.com
mailto:mwoodard@co.pinellas.fl.us
mailto:rgualtieri@pcsonet.com





